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                        Harness Horsemen International Annual Meeting Review
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  December 14, 2011~Chicago, Illinois

Harness Horsemen International’s Annual Meeting at the Embassy Suites Resort and Spa in Deerfield Beach, FL concluded with an awards banquet on Dec. 3 after three days of discussions regarding issues facing the nation’s harness horsemen and racing industry.
Honored were a quartet of harness racing’s most outstanding personalities for 2011, including Dominic Frinzi Person of the Year Award winner Jeff Gural; Cyde Hirt Media Award winner Sam McKee; and HHI Appreciation Award winners Tom Luchento and Gerry Connors.

“Jeff (Gural) was very candid in his speech regarding his vision for the future of racing at The Meadowlands in New Jersey,” noted Sal DiMario, HHI Secretary.  
One issue discussed on the final day of meetings included a possible initiation of a national health insurance plan for harness horsemen.

“This was something that HHI has done in the past and is something HHI is seriously considering doing in the future,” DiMario confirmed. “We did have a broker present his case for such a plan, and HHI will revisit this issue in another national meeting in 2012.”

As well, those on hand discussed the possibility of combining HHI’s next annual meeting with another Harness Racing Congress, set for January 2013.

“HHI has talked about having our meetings in conjunction with the next Harness Racing Congress,” DiMario stated. “It makes sense to have HHI, the USTA and possibly other groups come together in a joint effort.”
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Photo cutline: (from left to right) Jeff Gural, Tom Luchento, HHI President Gene Oldford, Sam McKee and Gerry Connors at the HHI Annual Awards Banquet on Dec. 3, 2011 at the Embassy Suites Resort and Spa in Deerfield Beach, FL.
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